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15 February 2017 
 

 

Dear Land and Property Sub-Committee Member,  

 

Alderman Hillis; Councillors Baird, Duddy, Knight-McQuillan, McCorkell, McLaughlin, 
C McShane, Quigley  

 

You are hereby requested to attend a meeting of the above sub committee following 

the Corporate Policy & Resources committee meeting, to be held on Tuesday 21 

February 2017.  

 

 

A G E N D A 

 

1. Apologies 

 

2. Declarations of Interest 
 
3. Draft Terms of Reference (to be tabled at the meeting)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

D H Jackson 

Chief Executive  

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council 


